
Emergency Underground Electric Repairs 

 

Ord No.:  0912-2011 

 

Information to be included in all Legislation authorizing entering into a Contract: 

 

Solicitation Number – SA003952     Bids were opened May 25, 2011 

 

1. The names, contract compliance no., location by City/State and status of all companies submitting a 

competitive bid or submitting an RFP or RFSQ.  

 

Name Contract Compliance No. City/State Majority/MBE/FBE 

 

J. F. Electric Inc. (Majority) 

37-0913537   

100 Lakefront Parkway 

P.O. Box 570 

Edwardsville, IL 62025 

 

Thayer Power & Communication Company LLC   

25-1374363 – (Not C.C.) 

7400 Market Rd 

Fairview, PA 16415 

 

U.S. Utility Contractor Co. 

34-1606689 – (FBE 1/19/2012) 

3115 E. 17
th

 Ave. 

Columbus, OH 43219 

 

2.   Complete address, contact name and phone number for the successful bidder only.   
J. F. Electric Inc. (Majority) 

37-0913537   

100 Lakefront Parkway 

P.O. Box 570 

Edwardsville, IL 62025 

 Attn: Joe Kerr (618)797-5353 

 

3. A full description of all work to be performed including a full description of work to be performed during 

any known phasing of the contract. 

The work under this contract will consist of providing the necessary labor and equipment to complete 

emergency repairs to the Electric Divisions overhead system at various locations within the Columbus Electric 

Distribution System on an as needed basis and such other work as may be necessary to complete the contract in 

accordance with the plans and specification.   All work shall be completed in an expeditious time frame. 

 

4. A narrative timeline for the contract including a beginning date, beginning and ending dates for known 

phases of the contract and a projected ending date. 

 Start Date –  Upon execution of the contract 

 Completion Date –  Work is to be completed 400 days from the date of Notice to Proceed. 

 

5.    An estimate of the full cost of the Contract including a separate estimate of any and all phases or        

proposed future contract modifications.       
The Division of Power and Water is requesting $60,000.00 to be awarded for services and may request an            

additional  funds  in 2012 to be approved by Columbus City Council for the second year of the contract. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


